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Staff Engagement Survey Workgroup 
 
The Staff Engagement Survey Workgroup, which is comprised of representatives from the 
Chancellor’s Staff Advisory Council (CSAC), Staff Assembly, Professional Women’s Association 
(PWA), UC Administrative Management Professionals (UC AMP) and Human Resources, is 
moving forward with implementing the digital bulletin board, OrgSync, and Service Milestone 
Award Ceremony in 2017-18.  Both projects were recently presented to senior leadership and 
received positive responses.   
 
The first year of funding was awarded by the Healthy Campus Network (HCN) to launch OrgSync 
for staff and faculty.  The platform is expected to launch in Winter 2018. 
 
 
Annual Staff Assembly Retreat 
 
Staff Assembly board members met on August 30th for our annual retreat.  Four new staff 
members have joined the board, raising our headcount to 18 members.  The board reviewed the 
events and activities that were coordinated over the past year, as well as, our goals for the 
upcoming year.  This year’s retreat was bittersweet as we said goodbye to our campus sponsor, 
Vice Chancellor for Administrative Services Marc Fisher, who will be transferring to UC Berkeley.   
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